SCC Minutes 10/12/2021
Library - 6:30-8:00

Present

Donna Keefe

Bonnie Griffith

Mary Whitmore
Beverly Gulazian
Heather Price Johnson
Kathy Gilday
Monique Greilich
Joan Travis - guest

1. The members reviewed the expenses for the scarecrow. The people
who bought supplies unanimously agreed to consider the supplies a
donation. Next year, we will put aside $300 ( 5% of allocation) for
supplies for Salisbury Days, the Art Stroll, and the scarecrow.

2. The members discussed the grant that was awarded to Fran Hart and
his Beatles Tribute Band. The group was supposed to perform at the
senior center but the signups were not sufficient to justify a
performance according the the director. Bonnie suggested that the
band develop a video to be played on SCTV. Monique will follow
up with SCTV and the applicant.

3. Donna Keefe will follow up with Jim Ryan ( Assistant Town
Manager) regarding the SCC having a g mail account on the
town's website. The members will use this account to communicate
with each other.

4. The Meet and Greet of September 28 was discussed. We had a
good turnout and enthusiasm. Next meeting date is January 12,




2022. Alternate date is 1/18/2022. Monique will contact Lynn
Kettleson about the news feature he wants to develop for the
Newburyport Daily News. Donna and Monique will represent the
SCC.Monique will reach out to other CC to see if they want to
send a rep.

5. Lisa Pearson spoke about the Master Plan which will be developed
in the next year. There will be an arts/ culture planning component.
This component will have two SCC members, one selectperson,
one planning board member, one conservation commission
member, one historical commission member, and one or two
community members. Kathy Gilday and Donna Keefe will
represent the SCC.
The first meeting will be Thursday 10/28 at 7:00 at Town Hall.
An invitation letter to participate will be sent to the
aforementioned groups will be sent this week.

6. Next years's grant applications will be reviewed Nov 16 at Town
Hall at 6:30. Room TBA.

Respectfully Submitted
Monique Greilich
Chairman/Secretary



